
NEW JERSEY HIGHER EDUCATION STUDENT ASSISTANCE AUTHORITY 

(HESAA) 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR 

Student Loan Servicing Platform 

 

 

The New Jersey Higher Education Student Assistance Authority (“HESAA” or “Authority”), is 

seeking proposals for a replacement backend servicing platform for student loans.  Through this 

RFP, HESAA seeks to obtain the best system and system support at the most favorable, 

competitive prices. 

 

 

Bid documents are available on the HESAA website at: 

http://www.hesaa.org/Pages/Procurements.aspx 

 

 

The Authority must receive proposals no later than 4:00 pm on May 14, 2018. 

http://www.hesaa.org/Pages/Procurements.aspx

